Tentative Plans
Made For Annual
Easter Pageant

Representatives of the Cedar City
Chamber of Commerce and the
Branch Agricultural College met
with National Park officials and
representatives of civic groups from
other southern Utah cities at Hur-
ricane Monday night to formulate
tentative plans for the annual Zion
EasterPageant this year.

John M. Davis, assistant super-
intendent of Zion National Park,
presided in the absence of Super-
intendent Paul R. Franke.

Problems in connection with the
annual presentation were discussed
at length, and plans for this year's
event were tentatively outlined. An-
other meeting will be held in St.
George on February 12th. at which
time committees for the handling
of the various details will be named.
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